
  

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
2nd December 2022 

 Headteacher’s Awards 
Awarded 25th November 2022 

 
Reception: This week in Reception the Head Teacher Awards are going to: 

Amber for knowing different ways of making the number 5 and always being an independent 
and grown-up member of our class!   
Freddie for your great knowledge of the different animals found in the environments we 
visited this week. You were able to explain that animals in the arctic are white so that they 
can camouflage in the snow! 
 

Year 1: The Headteacher’s Award this week went to Oscar and Memphis.  Both boys have worked 
incredibly hard all week in all areas of learning.  Well done Oscar and Memphis – keep it up!  

 
Year 2: This week we awarded two Headteacher’s awards.  The first one went to Callum for writing 

a brilliant story with lovely handwriting!  Well done Callum.   
The second Headteacher’s award went to George for great work in maths.  George found 
different ways of making 20 using his number bonds knowledge.  
Fantastic working from Callum and George! 
 

Year 3: Headteacher's award in Year 3 last week went to Megan for working really hard in her 
spelling and phonics. Megan is in Mrs Mansfield's group and she says that Megan applies 
herself well in both lessons. She listens well and concentrates. She is a great role model to 
the other children. Well done Megan, we are really pleased with the progress you are 
making.  

 
Year 4: Ella - Even though Ella was absent a couple of days last week, she didn't let that affect her English 

Lesson on Friday.  She still managed to produce a great letter to the children's ward at Treliske 

hospital.  Well done Ella!  Super independence and determination shown 🙂 
Bonnie - For making fantastic progress with her writing!  Her letter to the children's ward at 
Treliske was great.  She has been working so hard in lessons and it is paying off.  Keep up the 
hard work Bonnie we are very proud of you. 

 
Year 5: This week, I would like to say well done to Chloe and Logan! Chloe is a fantastic member of 

Year 5, who always tries her hardest. This week, I felt it was time to acknowledge al of her 
hard work, particularly when it comes to enhancing and editing her writing. She listens well 
to advice and seeks reassurance when she isn;t sure, showing she really wants to keep 
learning.  
Next is Logan! Logan has had an amazing week this week! He has noticeably been 
contributing to lessons to both ask and answers questions, He has been getting himself ready 
for a lesson with virtually no reminders and generally being a super star! Congratulations to 
you both.  

 
Year 6:  Headteacher’s awards this week went to: 

Ethan N – Ethan wrote a brilliant biography about Mary Anning.  He tried to use his targets 
including using a semi-colon. 
Tristan – Tristan’s writing is greatly improving.  He is now beginning to use more of the 
features we have been practising.  Well done! 
James – James is really enjoying our new shared reading book about Mary Anning.  He is 
answering questions really well and his comprehension skills are really improving. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

 

Year 6 
94.44% 

KS2 Production 

 

On Wednesday 14th December, KS2 are going to be performing alongside Roche Brass Band at Roche Victory Hall. 

 

The evening starts at 6.30pm. 

 

The tickets are priced at £2.50 each and to start with, will be limited to two tickets per KS2 sibling group due to 

space. 

 

The ticket includes refreshments and will be entered into a raffle on the night. 

 

Tickets will be available next week on Parent Pay.  You have until 9th December to claim your tickets.  Any tickets 

left over will be offered as extra tickets to Parents/Carers. 

 

Please could you let Mrs Batten know via email (reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org) if your child will NOT be 

attending this event. 

 

More details will follow. 

 

KS1 Production 
 

Tickets for the KS1 production are on Parent Pay.  If you cannot see tickets on your Parent Pay (found under ‘pay for 
other items’) please email Mrs Batten reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org and let her know. 
 
You have until 9th December to claim your tickets.  Tickets not claimed will be offered out as extra tickets to 
parents/carers. 
 
If your child has lines, please can you practise them at home. 
 
Many thanks. 

 

Pen Licence 
 

Well done to Macie for achieving her 
pen licence. 
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Christmas Events at Roche CP School 

  

 
 

Monday 12th December: Whole School cinema trip.  Please the whole school is leaving 9am sharp on this 

day.  Every staff member accompanies this trip so please do not be late this day 

as there will be no-one at school to care for your child.  If your child is going to 

be absent this day – please telephone the school, no later than 8.30am. 

Tuesday 13th December: 9.30am.  KS1 Production in the school hall.  Please make sure you present your 

ticket on the door. 

Tuesday 13th December: 1.30pm. KS1 Production in the school hall. Please make sure you present your 

ticket on the door. 

Wednesday 14th December: Santa Fun Run – details on last week’s newsletter. Just Giving Link: 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/roche-school-1669287706987   

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas jumper day. You are welcome to wear Christmas a Christmas jumper 

and accessories this day (please make sure your child’s name is in their items). 

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas dinner day.  Please make sure you head to Parent Pay and order your 

child’s Christmas meal no later than 7th December.  Please note school packed 

lunches and jacket potatoes are not available this day. 

Wednesday 14th December: KS2 Christmas sing-a-long at Roche Victory Hall. This is a ticket event only. 

Details have been sent via Parent Pay.  More details including drop off times will 

be given out nearer the time.  Your KS2 child can wear their Christmas jumper to 

this event.  Free refreshments will be available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Christmas Cards 

 

Christmas cards can come into school 
from next week.  We will have a post box 
outside Mr Walden’s office. 
 

Please make sure on the front of the card 
the recipient’s name AND class is 
written. 
 

Year 6 children will sort through the 
letters and deliver them to the 
classrooms over the following weeks.  
Last day of posting is Wednesday 14th 
December.  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/roche-school-1669287706987
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Reception Class Trip to the Eden Project visiting contrasting environments! 
 

  

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Information 
 

Clubs last week will be next week (week beginning 5th December).   
 
There will be no after school clubs on the week beginning the 12th December. 
 
Arithmetic club has now had its last session and will continue on the 5th January.  

Year 6 Lyme Regis 
 

A reminder that the Lyme Regis trip is taking place on Wednesday 7th 
December.  All details are exactly the same. 
 

 

 

 
Don't the girls look great in their new kit? Thank you, Mr Walden! On Tuesday 28th November, our 
newly established girls football team played their first match against Sandy Hill Girls. The girls played 
exceptionally well throughout. They showed great resilience on the pitch working well as a team for 
the first time.  We were the first to score a goal, set up by Paige and scored by Macie. The girls marked 
them well and put the pressure on when needed. The end score was 3-1 to Sandy Hill. 
 
Thank you to the parents that came along to support and a big thank you to Jamie in Y5 that comes 
along to every training session to set up activities and give the girls top tips. 
 
Mr Walden and Mrs Harrison were very proud.  
 
We are looking forward to our next match. 
 



 

 

 

A big thank you to everyone who has so kindly donated an item to the Christmas Dinner box. 
If you haven't yet donated and would still like to, Monday is the final day for donations so 
that Year 5 can organise the it next week ready for Miss Goatman to deliver.  
Please see the list below for items. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


